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Weekly Update 
Date: 19.04.2024 

Issue: No 24 

Dear Riverley Families, 
 
I hope you are all well.  
 
The Summer term has got off to a great start with some wonderful events already celebrated this week. On Wednesday, 
Mr Pearson planned an exciting array of activities related to Spanish culture and language. 
Yesterday’s Eid picnic was a glorious occasion – a big thank you to all who attended and a special thanks to all who 
contributed dishes and helped out in many ways.  

    
Coming up next week…  
On Thursday at 09:15, we invite you to join us for the Spring Recital whilst on Friday at 14:45, we would love for you to 
join your child in their class to find out all that they have been learning about on Earth Day.  

 
Year 6 – SATs examinations  
We are incredibly proud of the efforts that our Year 6 pupils are making as they prepare to sit their SATs in a few weeks’ 
time. We want pupils to feel as relaxed as they possibly can so invite them all to begin the day with their friends to enjoy 
a cooked breakfast from 08:00.  
The Year 6 team are offering a drop in session on Thursday 9 May to answer any last minute questions that you may 
have about the exams or indeed the Residential trip.   
If for any reason you would like to discuss anything ahead of this, please do feel free to speak to any member of the Year 
6 team to make an appointment. More detailed information about all of this will follow soon.  
 
Summer Uniform  
As we are now in the summer term, just a reminder that you do have the option for your child to wear the following:  

 Light blue check dress 

 Grey trouser style shorts – please note sports shorts are not permitted 

 Grey, black or white tights or socks 
A gentle reminder that black shoes/ all black trainers are a must at all times in the year and that sandals are not to be 
worn for health and safety reasons.  
Wishing you a fantastic weekend. 
 
Ms Reilly  
Head of School  
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Dates: Key Dates  

Saturday 20 April Saturday School for Year 6 pupils  

Thursday 25 April  
 

Spring Recital at 09:15 
No Mini Musicians due to performance  

Friday 26 April 
 

Earth Day – come and join your child in class at 14:45  

Week beginning 29 
April  

Summer Term Clubs begin   

Tuesday 30 April Wellbeing Coffee Morning 09.00 – all welcome! 

Saturday 4 May  No Saturday school due to Bank Holiday  

Monday 6 May Bank Holiday – School Closed 

Thursday 9 May  Drop in meeting for Year 6 families regarding SATs and 
Residential at 15:40 

Monday 13 May – 
Thursday 16 May  

Year 6 SATs 
Pupils to come to school at 08:00 for a cooked breakfast 

Sunday 19 May – 
Wednesday 22 May  

Year 6 Residential  

Monday 27 – Friday 
31 May  

Half-term Break  
Tea-time club operates as normal  

Week beginning 3 
June 

Return to school for the start of the final half-term 
Bright Futures Week 
 

Friday 14 June  Sports Day  
 

Monday 24 June – 
Friday 5 July  

Griffin Arts Festival Fortnight  

 9, 10 and 11 July  Theatrical Experience  
 

Friday 19 July  End of Summer Term  
School finishes at 14:00 

3 September 2024  Children return to school for the beginning of the new 
academic year  
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